Newsletter — June 2016

Are you qualified for OTRA Finals?? Remember, ropers are qualified by attendance and
must have a 2016 membership! For categories -- #1.0, Beginner, #1.5, #2.0, #2.5, and
#3.5, roper must be qualified at District level to compete at OTRA Finals. A roper must
have competed in the specific roping category — either in 3 Home District ropings or in 4
ropings in any combination of Districts. For the All Girl, Century and Mixed-Jr/Sr, ropers
must be qualified in any other category to compete at OTRA Finals.

In the Open ropings and the #4.5, no qualification is required but a $20 office fee must be paid
by nonmembers (no points are awarded for high point prizes in the Opens and 4.5).

We are looking forward to a great Finals! All current members were mailed an information/
pre-entry form. If you have not received one yet, please call the Home Office. Don'’t forget that
if you decide to enter on site in Abilene, there are time restrictions for when the books open
and close for all ropings....so make sure you are aware of those times for the ropings you are
going to enter!

Wishing everyone a wonderful summer!
Certainly hope to see you in Abilene — June 28 through July 4!!

All Our Best to All of You!
Tim & Whitney McCright
Original Team Roping Association, Inc.




